
  MEMO 

1 
 

 

(Department) 
To:  Library Board of Trustees 

From:  Peg Checkai-Library Director 

Date: 6/12/2025 

Subject: Acknowledgement of Chris Koppes and Service to Library Board 

 

Background 

Chris Koppes has served his terms on the Library Board of Trustees. This is a resolution 
acknowledging his service along with a thank you for his dedication and leadership. 
 

Budget Goal  

NA 

Financial Impact 

NA 

Recommendation  

Approve! 

 


